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Dear Parents, 
 
Batesville Community School Corporation is pleased to provide resources for you to log in and 
access information regarding your child/children.  This includes: 

• PowerSchool - PowerSchool provides a powerful tool that helps increase communication 
via the Internet.  Parents may access their child's grades, attendance, and other important 
information.  

o PowerSchool - https://powerschool.batesville.k12.in.us 
 

• Canvas – Canvas is a learning management system that enables you to see course 
information, resources, assignments, events and much more for each class your child is 
enrolled.  

o Canvas – https://batesville.instructure.com 
 
• eFunds for Schools – eFunds offers parents the option to make payments on line.  This 

includes school fees and lunch payments.  (Transactions fees do apply for using this 
service, after September 2019.)  

o eFunds - https://eps.mvpbanking.com/cgi-bin/efs/login.pl?access=55550 
 
If you had a parent account last year with any of the above resources, your log in information is the 
same.  If you do not recall your password, you can go to the web site and click on the link for 
assistance logging in.  Resources are available online at each school web site. 
 
To set up new accounts for the above resources, you will need to create a Parent Account.  To do 
so, you will need information to associate your child with your account provided to you in July.  You 
can contact your child’s school for this information. 
 
We look forward to another exciting school year!  If you have any questions, please contact Jackie 
Huber at jhuber@batesville,k12.in.us or 812-932-4062. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Huber, Director of IT Curriculum 


